
In Science, children will be 
learning about the lifecycle of 
flowering plants. They will learn 
what different parts of the 
seeds are called and what 
plants need to help them grow 
strong and healthy.  
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The Last half term of the 

year ... 

This half term, our History Project is going to be about the Kings 

and Queens in Britain’s history, from William the Conqueror 

through to Queen Elizabeth the Second. We will be learning 

about the significant events during these times and how the 

monarchy has changed over the years.  

In Science, we will be continuing our learning about plants and 

growth. We will be learning about the conditions a plant needs 

for healthy growth and watching the seeds we have already 

planted, grow.   

 

 

Now the weather is 

improving (and will 

hopefully keep 

nice!) we will be 

doing more of our 

PE lessons outside. 

Please make sure 

that your child has 

pumps or trainers 

in their PE kit so 

they can safely 

take part in 

lessons on the 

field or yard.  

We have really enjoyed teaching all our Year 2s and 
are very proud of all the progress they have made.  

Thank you for all your support this year. 




